
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
May 7, 2021 

 
 

Dear Sankar, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CAS Trust Scholarship Committee 

 
 

Congratulations! On behalf of the Casualty Actuarial Society’s Trust Scholarship evaluation 
committee, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected as a recipient of the 2021 
CAS Trust Scholarship, in the amount of $2,500. 

 
The caliber of students that apply for the scholarship each year is impressive. The level of 
determination, professionalism, and innovation exhibited by students like yourself gives us great 
confidence in the future of our industry. As a winner of the scholarship, you are an outstanding 
example of the type of actuary that will inevitably shape that future. 

 
We hope this scholarship and letter encourages you in your pursuit of the casualty actuarial 
profession. Ours is an industry that thrives from having the best people – exhibiting a solid 
foundation of statistical and business excellence as well as wide-ranging approaches to problem 
solving and innovating with technology an in ever-changing world. We have the greatest 
confidence you will only add to the profession. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to connect on getting established in the industry, please 
feel free to reach out to us or to CAS Student Central. Keep up the great work and I look forward 
to seeing your impact on the casualty actuarial industry in your future endeavors. 

 
And once again, congratulations! 

Best regards, 

Brett Jaros 
brett.jaros@cna.com 
Chair, CAS Trust Scholarship Committee 
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